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To whom it may concern 

I am referring to the proposed opening of a Lidl store on new hey Road,
I believe that a bit more choice for retail food is locally required in these trying time of
pandemic for families in salendine nook who are maybe on low income for what ever
circumstance , which could save them time and money on their weekly shop . 
Please take this email as me confirming that I am in favour of this retailer opening 
Kind regards 




